
Clark  College  Celebrates
Latiné Culture
Clark College invites the community to enjoy two vibrant,
family-friendly Latiné cultural events on campus this April.
Día del Niño (Day of the Child) will be held on Friday, April
25, and Noche de Familia (Family Night) follows on Tuesday,
April 29.

Noche de Familia
Latiné  families  explore  college  opportunities,  community
resources at the event.
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